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DATES ON THE HORIZON . . .  
 

Wednesday 21 April First rehearsal for Term 2  

Sunday 25 April  Bunnings Sausage Sizzle (details below) 

Wednesday 12 May Junior Choir Showcase 

Wednesday 19 May Combined rehearsal with Elementary Choir 5:15pm to 6:45 note times! 

Wednesday 9 June  Combined rehearsal with Elementary Choir 5:15pm to 6:45pm note times! 

Wednesday 21 July  Combined rehearsal with Elementary Choir 5:15pm to 6:45pm note times! 

Saturday 24 July  NBCA Winter Concert – save the date! 

 

FIRST REHEARSAL FOR TERM 2 – Wednesday, 21 April 
We hope you all had a lovely Easter and are enjoying the school holiday break.  

Rehearsals resume next Wednesday, April 21 6:00pm to 7:15pm.  
 

The waiting area/ foyer will be open to any family members who wish to wait inside during rehearsal. 

COVID-Safe rules still apply and parents will need to sign in and out using the Choir QR code.  

 

COVID-SAFE RULES 

The following COVID-19 rules apply: 

• Face masks are welcome, but no longer required 

• If anyone in your household is sick, please do not come to Choir 

 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle – Sunday, 25 April 

We have secured ANZAC Day for our fundraiser this year at Nunawading Bunnings, Maroondah 

Highway, from 12noon to 5:00pm.  
 

We are looking for ‘short order cooks’ to help out.  Please advise the office if you can assist for an hour 

or two and your preference on time. Alternatively, you may prefer to donate napkins, condiments, 

drinks (coke/solo/sprite/600ml water). 

 

Junior Showcase – Wednesday, 12 May 

Yes, all Junior choristers will be performing! Ensure you have noted this date.  
 

Choristers will be fitted for their stagewear for this event by Mrs Connellan in Wardrobe. We are now 

looking for some volunteers to assist with fittings and a shirt washer after the event. Please contact 

the office if you can assist: office@nationalboyschoir.com.au 

 

HOMEWORK 

Please take time to practise and memorise as many of the pieces we have been learning as you can. 
Don’t forget to listen to the practice tracks and use the warm-up videos.  
 

      See you all at rehearsal next week!       
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